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Gun safety is critical…every evening the news reports yesterday another shooting 

and by people under 21 no less! 

 

This needs to stop and you are in a position to make our community a safer place to 

live by implementing the basic requirements for gun safety by adopting Measure 114. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


